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4th May 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

House Day Thursday 10th May 2018 

On Thursday 10th May there will be a house day and all pupils need to come in 

their school uniform. As the children will be spending the day within their House 

groups, can we ask that they all stay at school during the lunch period and have 

either a packed lunch or school dinner, no home dinners please. If your child is 

in KS2 and are not eligible for free school meals the price of the meal will be 

£2.40 which is payable on the Monday. 

 

Please return this slip to the class teacher to acknowledge that your child will 

be staying in school for lunch. 

 

Thank you. 

 

H. Marsden 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

Name of child:       Class: 

 

□ I understand that my child will be staying at school for lunch. 

 

Parent/Carer signature: _________________________ Date:                                                      


